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S 18- KENSINGTON PALACE GARDENS
LONDON-W-8-

26th May, 1923.

My dear Philip,

Many thanks for your note and for sending us an invita-.
tion to the Private View of your Exhibition on the 3lst. Un-
fortunately both Ruth and I have to be-away on a visit at Norwich
from the evening of the 30th until June 2nd, and it will, there-
fore, be impossible for us to attend your opening. You may be
sure, however, that we shall visit the Exhibition as soon as we
get back, and probably many times!

As doubtleés you know, my portrait has already gone to
the French Gallery and -I hope you will not dislike the way in
which I have had it re-framed.

We are very sorry that you and ILucy could not come to
Luncheon with us on the 30th, before we go to Norwich but, of
cqurse, quite understand how busy you must be.

Yours ever,

/




